Eniversity of Southeastern Philippines
Office of the President

NOA No. 2020-13/Goods
NOTICE OF AWARD

04 February 2021

MS. MARILYN M. BAUTISTA

General Manager

BELVIEW CO., INC.

98A Don Jose St., Sta Mesa Heights, Barangay Siena, Quezon City

Email: belviewcompany(@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Bautista:

You are hereby notified that after the conduct of the eligibility check, bid evaluation and post-
qualification process, it was determined that you have submitted the Single Calculated and
Responsive Bid (SCRB) for the project: Procurement of Various Titles of Books for ULRC
of USeP, Obrero Campus, Davao City in the total bid amount of Six Million Two Hundred
Thirteen Thousand Two Hundred Fifty-One Pesos (PhP. 6,213,251.00).

In view hereof, you are instructed to enter and execute a Contract of Agreement with the
University of Southeastern Philippines within ten (10) days from the date of receipt of this
Notice of Award. Likewise, you are required to post a Performance Security within ten (10)
days upon receipt of this Notice.

Please acknowledge receipt hereof and signify your concurrence by signing under the
“Conforme” provided below and by returning the same to the Head of BAC Secretariat.

Very truly yours,

CONFORME: MU C/d M. SANTISA)

(Signaturd over printed name)
Date : 728, N, 02|
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